
Dear Merrimack Families~ 
  
Due to the impending storm, the Merrimack School District will operate a Remote Learning Day 
tomorrow, February 2, 2021.  Due to COVID-19 impacts on instructional continuity we will leverage our 
capabilities to maintain instruction tomorrow despite the storm. 
  
Specifically, this means that: 
  
Students in Cohorts A and C will have a Remote Learning Day on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 
Students in Cohorts B and D will have an Independent Practice Day on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 
  
In the event that any student/family experiences technical challenges due to storm impacts resulting in 
an inability to partially or fully attend school tomorrow remotely, please rest assured that your child’s 
teacher will do his/her best to accommodate missed assignments.  In such instances, if possible, please 
call your school’s absence line, where applicable, or call your child’s school directly to notify them of 
service interruption as soon as you are able to do so in order for a resulting absence to be recorded 
accurately.  As always, if you have any questions please call your child’s school for more information. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Mark McLaughlin   
 


